To the members of the School of Education faculty:

You have already learned about the party for School of Educa-
tion students next Wednesday evening from seven to ten p. m,
This party is arranged solely for the purpose of getting these
students better acquainted with each other and with the faculty.

oome students have asked that the faculty be introduced to the
group at the party because they had not had an opportunity to
meet some of them. We are planning to do this; so we especially
want a full representation of the faculty and their wives (if

any) .

We have long felt the need of a greater unity within the School
of Education of both students and faculty as a means of develop-
ing a greater professicnal spirit. We count this an opportunity
in which everyone will want to participate.

oincerely yours,

Bert A, Nash, Chairman
oocial Committee



